Diane Williamson

From: John Hartley <jphartley1954@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 10:14 AM

To: Diane Williamson

Subject: Constitution Street fencing

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact

your IT Department

Good morning. As a follow up to your communication with Alyne, | agree to allow the fence to be installed
on my property should there not be sufficient room on the developer’s property.



Diane Williamson

From: Abigail Demopulos <ademopulos@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 6:26 PM '
To: Diane Williamson

Subject: Robin Rug - 17 Constitution St Fence

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Diane,

I will be in Bristol in July. | am happy to meet with Brady Sullivan or you about the proposed fence.

As it’s might be on our property, | would prefer to deal with this directly rather than through the neighbors.
Thank you,

Abby Demopulos
202-342-6538

Sent from my iPhone



Alayne White

11 Constitution Street, Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

June 14, 2024

Diane Williamson

Town of Bristol

Department of Community Development
High Street

Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

Re: Robin Rug Project / Parking Lot Fencing

Dear Diane,

Regarding the proposal to relocate the developer’s fence onto my property | support the
concept so long as a mutually acceptable easement agreement is made showing the
fence location and detailing other points commonly addressed in easement agreements.

Sincerely yours,

Alayne White



